
OFFICE OF THE

Vice President Operations & Finance

Date: 02/08/2022
To: Students’ Union Council
Re: Vice President Operations & Finance 2021/22 Report #22

Dear Council,

Happy Reading Week! I hope you find some time to relax and recharge before the second
half of the semester begins.

I’ll be taking part in the upcoming Executive elections, so I’ll be taking a leave of absence
from my role from February 25th to March 10th. If you have any questions regarding our
business or operations, you can reach out to craig.turner@su.ualberta.ca. Any other
questions can be directed to President Ley.

I want to give a massive shout-out to everyone who helped plan, organize, and showed up
to the Provincial Budget March last week! The turnout was fantastic, and I’m positive that it
sent a strong message.

Black History Month is almost over, but I wanted to thank everyone who has
shared/engaged with our BHM social media content thus far. I appreciate it!

Bulk Foods
The launch of Bulk Foods is edging closer and closer! All the equipment we need has now
arrived, and we’re in the process of setting things up in SUBmart. We’re on track to launch
in March, just as students return to campus.

CoFA Admin and Finance Committee
At our last, CoFA admin and finance committee meeting, I asked the head of our
Sponsorship and Fundraising department to give a presentation re: Sponsorship and
Fundraising 101, which went over really well!
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Art Committee
It’s been a while since I have you all an update on Art committee! We’ve been focusing on
ways to get more student art in SUB. Currently, working alongside our staff, we’re in the
process of identifying spaces in SUB that student art and ways we can engage students and
get them involved.

If you have any questions about anything in this report, please don’t hesitate to reach out.
I’m always down to grab a coffee and chat.

All the best,

Emily
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